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SECRÉTARIAT GÉNÉRAL

Montreal 
October Fifth 

1923.

Sir Arthur Currie

General Chairman of the

Lloyd George Reception Committee.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I take pleasure informing you that 

I have received sixty tickets for admission to 

the meeting to be addressed by Mr. Lloyd Geotge 

in Mount Royal Arena, 3.30 p.m. on Monday, October 

8th. They have all been distributed.

Please accept my best thanks and

believe me,

Yours very truly,

<^Jï>uœ/U) Jkut/uÆL
Secretary-General,


